
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

AURORA CITY COUNCIL 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and Council of the City of Aurora will meet at 

6:00pm., Monday, August 4, 2025 at City Hall.  Purpose of the special meeting is to 

consider awarding the bid for the removal of debris from the demolished dangerous 

building at 1118 13th Street.  Citizens requiring special sensory accommodations please 

call the City Clerk at 694-6992 (voice) or the Nebraska Relay System at 711 and ask for 

694-6992 before said meeting. 

Barbra J. Mikkelsen 

Clerk/Treasurer 

July 31, 2025 

 

 

 


